
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



Welcome to Your New School! 

 

We can't wait for you to join us and become part of our 

school family at St Cuthbert’s. 

 

You will start school on Wednesday 14th August 2024. 

 

Your School Day 

 

School starts every day at 9am 

 

 

Your break will begin at 10.30 am 

 

 

You will have lunch at 12.00pm   

 

 

You will leave school and go home at 3pm  

 



Members of Staff 

   

    My name is Mr Wedlock and 

    I am the Head Teacher.  

 

 

 

 

  My name is Miss McKendry and  

  I am the Depute Head Teacher. 

 

 

 

 

My name is Mrs Cran and 

I am the Principal Teacher. 

 

 
        

                               



Primary 1 

You are going to be a Primary 1 pupil. 

 

Your class will look similar to this: 

 

 

 

 



Cloakroom 

You hang up your coat and leave your outside 

shoes in your cloakroom, which is right outside 

your class. 

 
                       

 

What if I need the toilet? 

If you need to go to the toilet during class time, 

ask your teacher if you can go.  

 

 



Interval 

At interval you go into the playground for 15 

minutes to play with your new friends. For the 

first few weeks in Primary 1, you will have a 

Primary 7 buddy who will help to look after you. 

 

When the bell rings, you line up with your house. 

Your buddy will show you where and how to line 

up. 

 

Primary 1 playground 

 



A Snack for Interval 

At Interval you are allowed to  

have one healthy snack to help  

you grow big and strong. 

 

 Lunchtime 

At Lunchtime you will go into the dinner hall to 

eat your lunch. You can have a school dinner or a 

packed lunch. 

 

Here is our dinner hall. 

 



Home time 

At 3pm, your teacher will take you to the 

playground where your parent will collect you.  

 

If no one is there for you yet, your teacher will 

take you to the office and you will be collected 

there. 

 

What if I feel unwell?  

If you are not feeling well you  

let your teacher know.   



Attachment-informed 
 

St Cuthbert's School and Nursery is an 
attachment-informed, trauma-sensitive 
establishment. This means we aim to create a safe 
haven and secure base for all our children.  
 

 
 

South Lanarkshire Council Attachment Strategy 
Pledge 
We will….. 

• See the ‘whole person’ 

• Hear their voice 

• Recognise behaviour as communication 

• Respond with compassion 

• Act to make a difference 

• Believe in change 



Where can my parents find more information? 

 

Parents and carers have many ways of keeping up 

to date with news and events taking place in the 

school. 

 

Twitter is a great way to see what’s  

going on in the school and your child’s  

class. Follow us @stcuthbertsps 

 

The school website is a great source of 

information and tool for keeping updated: 

https://stcuthbertsprimaryandnursery.wordpress.

com/ 

 

 

https://stcolumbkilles.wordpress.com/
https://stcolumbkilles.wordpress.com/

